Brandi Elmer

From: Fred Ramsey [flramsey5@comcast.net]
Sent: Saturday, April 04, 2009 12:10 PM

To: rule-coordinator

Subject: Malheur Lake Basin regs

Although the specific proposal under consideration applies to Home Creek, which doces not
drain to the Malheur Lake Basin itself, the proposal may affect future decisions
concerning watersheds that do. Therefore, in addition to input from ODFW and ODEQ, all
decisions should be under the review cof USFWS.

Fred Ramsey
Corvallis, Oregon



